
Mchargue171 
replied 
Mon, 22 Jul 2024 at 10:03 AM 
To:"PDC Support" <pdc@pdc.wa.gov> 

External Email 
Reply #156266 
Good morning I am addressing the complaint filed against me.  
I opened an account for my campaign with a personal loan from myself for $5000.  This was on 
2/13/2024, when I filed my C-4 on 3/31/2024 I thought I had taken care of the reporting. When I 
filed my C-3 on June 3, it shows that it covered back to 2/13/2024. I thought all was good. There was 
absolutely no deceit or covering up anything. This was obviously an oversight on my part since I am 
very new to this. I will try and go back and amend my C-3. I did attend the training course and there 
is a lot of information in this but must have overlooked something. Thank you for bringing this to my 
attention.  
Jeff McHargue 
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External Email 
Reply, the dates of my newspaper adds were April 25,2024 and May 2 2024 
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